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GREENLEAF(R)

DIAZINON
5% GRANULAR

SOIL INSECTICIDE FOR LAWNS & GARDENS

CONTROLS CUTWORMS, LEATHERJACKETS, ROOT MAGGOTS.

CAUTION       POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 15379 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
DIAZINON............ 5%

500 g

GREENLEAF PRODUCTS INC.
4612 DAWSON ST.

BURNABY, B.C. V5C 5P8

3 g = approx. 1 teaspoon
10 g = approx. 1 tablespoon

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

LAWNS and FLOWERS:

To control - Leatherjackets, apply 75 g per 10 m2.  Water the
lawn for 15 - 20 minutes immediately after application.  Apply in
late fall while still mild, or first mild weather in spring.

To control;  Ants, Chinchbugs, Earwigs, Fleas, Millipedes,
Sowbugs, Sod webworms, Ticks, apply 200 g per 10 m2.  Repeat as
necessary.



SPOT TREATMENT: Ants - apply one teaspoonful of granules over and
around each individual ant hill.  Digger Wasps - to control,
apply 3 g over and around each individual ground nest opening at
dusk when wasps are not active.

VEGETABLES: To control Cutworms, spread 80 g per 10 m2 on soil
surface and work into top 8 - 15 cm of soil before seeding.  To
control Root Maggots on Broccoli, Brussel Sprouts, Cabbage,
Cauliflower, apply 10 g per 10 m of row in furrow with seeds (or
3 g per plant, if using transplants).

To control Carrot Rust Fly Maggots and Onion Maggots, apply 10 g
per 10 m of row with seeds in furrow (some loss of seedlings may
occur on sandy soil).  To control Turnip Root Maggots, apply 30 g
per 10 m of row at planting time with seeds.  Two weeks after
thinning, make a second application in a narrow band directly
over the row.  Do not apply within 14 days before harvest.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be fatal if
swallowed.  May be absorbed through the skin.  Avoid contact with
skin and eyes.  Wash thoroughly after handling.  Avoid
contamination of feeds and foodstuffs.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, give 2 glasses of warm water to drink
and induce vomiting by inserting a finger in the mouth and
touching the back of patient’s throat.  Contact a doctor or
poison control centre immediately.  Never give anything by mouth
to an unconscious person.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15
minutes and get medical attention.  IF ON SKIN, wash with soap
and water.  

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Atropine is antidotal.  Use 1 - 2 mg
every 15 - 20 minutes if necessary.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container.  Store in a cool,
dry place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Wrap container and
discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

(R)(Canada) Registered Trademark of Greenleaf Products Inc.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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